
We are heading towards the final fortnight of our Spring term and it has 
been lovely to see the sunshine and signs of Spring. Year 6 and Year 4 have 

just returned from an action-packed residential where they all embraced all the 
opportunities available whilst school has been a sea of red noses as we supported 
this worthy cause. Have a wonderful weekend.
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NUMBER SMART

Harri

ART SMART

George B

SELF SMART

Nina T

PEOPLE SMART

Edison M

NATURE SMART

Esme C

BODY SMART

Poppy J

WORD SMART

Delaney L
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We are proud to announce that our school is officially a
myHappymind Bronze Accredited school. The Accreditation
recognises schools that are embedding the myHappymind
curriculum into school life and taking real action to improve
the mental health and well-being of the school community.

We would like to thank those parents who provided feedback
about the programme, which supported the application.
As we were successful with our application, we will receive
some fantastic resources to help us embed the myHappymind
curriculum next year including a Wheel of Gratitude to
help us develop an Attitude of Gratitude.

Want to learn more about the science of myHappymind and
how you can use myHappymind techniques at home? Why
not grab a copy of myHappymind's Founder, Laura Earnshaw's
best selling book 'My Happy Mind'
https://myhappymind.org/mhmbook 

Don't forget to sign up to the FREE Parent app, 
you can use the QR code below to
download it.

Parents and Carers!
Thank you!

Working across the trust
Teachers have joined together this week alongside two other schools 
within our trust Highfields and WillowWood. This was an invaluable 
opportunity to share good practice and develop staff expertise in the  
assessment of writing across each year group.

Brilliant Boreatton!
Our Year 4 and Year 6 children have just returned from an amazing 
three days at PGL Boreatton Park in Shropshire. They took part in a 
wide selection of activities such as raft-building, zip-lining, sensory 
trail, fencing and Jacob's ladder. We have had so many comment of 
the centre staff about how incredibly well-behaved and positive they 
have all been and we couldn't be prouder of how confidently they all 
approached the activities and challenges. Well done to you all.





EasterEaster
Come down and join us for an Come down and join us for an 

afternoon of fun, fun and chocolate!afternoon of fun, fun and chocolate!

Wednesday 26th March
GREEN AND RED TEAMS Thursday 27th March

YELLOW AND BLUE TEAMS

£1.00 per BOOK

or 6 for £5.00
(more chances of 

winnnig) Books and dabbers 
will be on sale via 

school spider from
WEDNESDAY 12 MARCH

3.30pm 
start


